Carolina Crossroads
1-20/26/126 Corridor Project
Reasonable Alternatives Public

Information Meeting

CAR A
Hello, CROSSROADS

The South Carolina Department of Transportation invites the public to
review the proposed |-20/26/126 corridor solutions and drive the

conversation about upcoming improvements at our next public meeting.

Date: September 19, 2017
Time: 12:00 — 7:00 p.m. (No formal presentation will be given)
Location: Columbia Conference Center

169 Laurelhurst Avenue, Columbia, SC 29210

Join us anytime between 12:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. by attending the meeting. A

formal presentation will not be given. The purpose of the meeting is to present
and solicit comments from the public on the Reasonable Aliernatives that are
recommended to move forward in the Draft Environmental Impact Statement.
tnformation will be provided to explain the process used to evaluate and eliminate
interchange design options introduced at the October 2016 public meeting and to
develop holistic representative alternatives. Interactive display maps showing
details of the Reasonable Altematives will be available for review.




For those who are not able to attend the meeting in
person, an online version of the meeting will be
available from September 5 to October 19, 2017 on
the project website
at www.SCDOTCarolinaCrossroads.com.

Comments

The public will have 30 days after the Reasonable
Alternatives Public Information Meeting to submit
comments on the proposed alternatives. Comments are
due by October 19, 2017 and can be emailed to

info @ CarolinaCrossroadsSCDOT.com, recorded via the
Project Hotline number at 800-601-8715 or mailed to:
Carolina Crossroads Corridor Project

C/O South Carolina Department of Transportation
Midlands Regional Production Group, Room 418

PO Box 191

Columbia, SC 29202-0191

Often called "Malfunction Junction," the 1-20, 1-26 and |-126 interstate corridor is
the crossroads of the state economy and serves as the major hub for the
Midlands' commuters, travelers and commerce. The Caralina Crossroads Project

will improve local mobility, safety and system linkages in the corridor, reduce
traffic congestion and accommodate future traffic needs. SCDOT is driving toward
a 2019 destination when a contractor will take this project to construction. Your
participation at this stage is critical. It's your road. Drive the conversation!

The meeting location is ADA accessible. Persons in need of a sign language
interpreter, Spanish or other language interpreter, an assistive listening device,
large print or Braille material, or other accommodation to participate should
contact Ms. Nicole Riddle at 803-737-0841. For the Hearing Impaired, please call
855-GO-SCDOT for assistance.

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964

SCDOT will take reasonable steps to ensure that no person shall, on the ground of
race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be denied the
benefit of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving
federal financial assistance.

Sincerely,

S

Brian D. Klauk, PE, CPM, ENV SP
Special Programs Manager



